
Email address: rick.scott@eog.myflorida.com

Subject: Please support amendments to SB1986

Message:

Dear Governor Scott,

We are very positive that it will be possible to restore your authority and that of the Water Management Districts this session. Already, your Administration has taken major steps toward a new paradigm in Everglades Restoration, and the changes the House is considering to SB 1986 would allow it to be carried out.  All the Districts face challenging Water Supply, Conservation and Natural Resource Protection problems. Please support amending SB 1986, now in the House to remove the legislative budgetary authority over the districts, and to put the water management districts back under the authority of their regional boards with the oversight of the Executive Branch so that they may have adequate funding to accomplish their missions.

Sincerely,
